Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
	This week we will take a look at artic animals and how they survive in freezing temperatures.  We will also create some fun snow crafts and conduct a melting ice science experiment.  The 100th day of school celebration is on February 5th.  The kids are doing really well counting to 100 and we are getting excited for the big day.  We will have a special snack counting activity that day.  I am going to put up a snack sign- up sheet on the classroom board asking for a few items, mostly chex-mix items, like cereal and chocolate chips, etc. If you are able to bring something from the list it would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you!
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Healthy Kids Rx starts on Monday afternoon for our movement special.  Please encourage kids to wear or bring sneakers for running around in.  Swimming starts up again on Tuesday afternoon.  Please bring a swimsuit, towel and bag. 
Thank you to all those who brought snack this week! Have a great weekend. 
						-Miss Laura
Swimming-January 23rd 
Library- Thursdays
Movement- Mondays
Music-Wednesdays
Cooking-Mondays 
Spanish-Tuesdays
Art- Fridays





